
RICHARD NIXON 

March 16, 1993 

Dear Bob, 

577 CHESTNUT RIDGE ROAD 

WOODCLIFF LAKE. NEW JERSEY 

I know that the invitation from the Nixon 
library to participate in its U.S. - Japan 
conference on April 21st presents problems for 
someone with a schedule such as yours, but I hope 
there is a way for you to consider it. Frankly, 
this issue -- our deteriorating relations with our 
most important Asian partner -- is far too 
important to be left to the professors. 

With warm regards, 

The Honorable 
Robert Dole 

Sincerely, 
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